
From:   Christopher Imlay   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   August 31, 2015

Subject:   FCC File No. 0936-EX-ST-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The frequency 169.60625 MHz is what appears on the document received by the applicant from the
Porsche race team but it  does appear to be an error. It must be 169.6025 MHz so please change the
request to 169.6025 MHz and I will ensure that, if this STA is granted, that channel center is actually
used.   
Thank you.
Chris Imlay


